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Summer 2025



Dear Friends,

[image: A child on a ladder painting a wall

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]We are over halfway through the school holidays! At the start of the holidays, we hosted stage’n’slam in the halls. As well as local youth leaders, there was a team from the USA and 110 local young people. There was a great atmosphere as kids and leaders enjoyed activities and each day, they heard the good news of the gospel. This was followed by service week where young people were serving in the local community doing a variety of jobs- a litter pick, painting a mural for summer buzz and several other things.
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]The café is having a well-deserved break for one week and will reopen on the 28th July. We are hoping Jenny and the team of volunteers have enjoyed their week off and look forward to home baking and tasty meals when the café opens again. As well as being able to meet friends for catch ups. While the café and halls have been closed this week Derek Jardine and some volunteers have been varnishing the hall floors. We are very grateful for all the volunteers who help keeping the halls and church building in good order.
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]School holidays are fun for kids but can be a challenge for working parents, our facilities administrator Laura brought her daughter to work, hot desking in the office. 
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]Next week the halls will literally be buzzing with summer buzz, our annual holiday club. The team led by Emily our youth and children’s worker will be busy preparing for the week. Tron and Liberton Northfield have had their holiday clubs already and Gracemount will be serving meals to the community on the land where the old church building used to stand. I will post pictures in the September news extra. 

I hope you have managed to get out and enjoy some of the sunny weather.


With love 
Linda (07850411596)



Father God,
We give you thanks for the summer for the sun and the rain. Thank you for the Kirk Centre garden and all those who volunteer to keep it looking good and for the produce they have grown.We thank you for the family at Liberton Kirk and we pray that we will help and support each other and our Kirk Session in the vacancy period. 
Amen
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